
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 

From: Chancellor, Career and Adult Ed. 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 8:40 AM 
Subject: Save the Date: CTE Academic Alignment Workshop and NG-CATER Professional 

Development 

Dear Colleagues: 

The Division of Career and Adult Education is sponsoring two events this spring. The upcoming events are listed below: 

 CTE Academic Alignment Workshop: April 8, 9 and 10 
 Next Generation Career and Technical Reading Professional Development: April 15 and 16 

The CTE Academic Alignment Workshop will be held in the central Florida area on April 8, 9 and 10; approximately 350 
CTE courses are identified for alignment to English/language arts, mathematics and science.  Details on location, hotel, 

travel reimbursement and teacher participant nomination will be mailed to CTE directors the first week of February. 


The Next Generation Career and Technical Reading Professional Development, to be held April 15 and 16, will be led by 

Kevin Smith of the Florida State Center for Reading Research; it will be held in the central Florida area and details will be
 
sent to CTE Directors in the near future. 


Please save the dates for these opportunities and look for further information. 


Thank you,
 

Rod Duckworth 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0400 

Phone: (850) 245-9047 
Fax: (850) 245-9065 

rod.duckworth@fldoe.org 
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